

Meeting 2016 August 29

COUNCIL REPORT

TO:

CITY MANAGER

DATE:

2016 August 29

FROM:

DEPUTY CITY CLERK

SUBJECT:

BURNABY PLAZA PAVER DEDICATION CEREMONY

PURPOSE:

To provide Council with information regarding the Plaza Paver Dedication

Ceremony and City Open House to be held on Saturday, 2016 September 17 at

Burnaby City Hall.

RECOMMENDATION:

1. THAT Council receive this report for information.

REPORT

1.0 PLAZA PAVER DEDICATION

The Plaza Paver Dedication Ceremony recognizes and honours individuals, groups and businesses that make our community the very special place it is. Council will formally acknowledge these honourees at the public ceremony to be held at Citizens' Plaza on 2016 September 17 at City Hall.

The following individuals, groups and businesses have contributed to Burnaby through outstanding volunteerism, athletics or business excellence. This year Council will dedicate commemorative paving stones to:

2014 Kushiro Cup Recipient

Elsie Dean

2015 Kushiro Cup Recipient

George Kawaguchi

2014 Burnaby Sports Hall of Fame Inductees

- 1934 Burnaby Cougars Woman's Field Lacrosse Team
- Kyna Fletcher Coach (Gymnastics)
- Emilio (Mimmo) Marrello Coach (Soccer)
- Roy Nosella Builder (Soccer)
- Dan Taylor Builder (Baseball)
- Brian Cowie Athlete (Triathlon, Cycling)
- Russ Heard Athlete (Lacrosse)
- Anna Schnell Athlete (Rugby)

To: City Manager From: Deputy City Clerk

Re: 2016 Citizens' Plaza Paver Ceremony & Open

House

2015 Burnaby Sports Hall of Fame Inductees

- 1997 U19 Blast Soccer 1997 Team
- Darrell Hall Coach (Football)
- Steve Govett Builder (Lacrosse)
- Doug Ross Builder (Soccer)
- Dave Evans Athlete (Lacrosse)
- Barry Seebaran Athlete (Bowling)
- Harold Snepsts Athlete (Hockey)

2014 Business Inductee

Hart House Restaurant

2015 Business Inductee

The Valley Bakery

2.0 CITY OPEN HOUSE

The Paver Dedication Ceremony will be held in conjunction with a City of Burnaby and RCMP Open House. Citizens are welcome to join Mayor Derek Corrigan, Burnaby City Councillors, RCMP Chief Superintendent Stephan Drolet, and City staff to enjoy games, displays and demonstrations to learn more about the City of Burnaby and its many services. Staff will be available to answer questions and provide information on new initiatives and programs.

Respectfully submitted,

Kate O'Connell

DEPUTY CITY CLERK

Copied to: City Manager

Deputy City Managers

Director Finance

Director Parks, Recreation and Cultural Services

Director Planning and Building

Director Engineering

Director Human Resources

Chief Librarian

Fire Chief

OIC, RCMP